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Dear Parents/Carers,  

We have had a busy, albeit cold, week including having our first lessons in the Edible Playground. We have 

learnt about the different types of plants we are going to grow and also about how to make sure we look 

after everything properly.  We have also re-launched our lunchtime activities programme so that the children 

have a variety of things to chose from during this time. Please remind your children that we do have an in-

door ‘chill and chat’ space at lunchtime so if they want to be inside, this is the best place to go. Our after 

school club programme has proven to be very popular again and please come and speak with Mr Mansuria, in 

the school office, if you have any questions about that. 

Thank you for your continued support as we move together in partnership. 

Regards,     Ms Helm 

 

 

LUNCHTIME STAFF NEEDED 

We are looking to recruit more staff to work in the 

school as Lunchtime Supervisors. This is  from 

11.45am—1.15pm five days a week. If you are inter-

ested in applying for this role, please come and 

speak to Mr Mansuria in the school office, who will 

be able to give you an application form and answer 

any questions that you might have. The most im-

portant part of this form is the personal statement 

section so please make sure you complete this part if 

you are applying. 

Edible Playground Open 

As I’m sure you have seen when in the 

playground, our Edible Playground 

has now been fully built and is ready 

for planting. We have had our first les-

sons out there this week so that we 

can start to understand how to be 

amazing at growing different plants 

and vegetables. Please come and 

have a look when you are in the play-

ground before or after school. 

 

We continue to have our 

Friday celebration assem-

blies to reward positive 

learning, excellent attend-

ance, Pobble champions 

and other things that have 

happened that week. This 

is an  excellent opportunity 

to celebrate our achieve-

ments together. 
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Spring 1 Term Events: 

w.c  14th January: After school clubs start 

back. 

Tuesday 22nd January: Joint Year 4 

Bounceback Day at North Beckton 

w.c 28th January: Year 4 trips to Ragged 

School Museum 

Tuesday 29th January: Joint Year 3 

Bounceback Day at Curwen 

Wednesday 30th January: Year 6 theatre 

trip 

Tuesday 5th February: Joint Year 2 

Bounceback Day at North Beckton 

Friday 8th Feb: Internet Safety Day = 

Parents invited in at 2.30pm to see what 

we have been learning 

W.c Monday 11th February: Achievement 

Assemblies this week 

Thursday 7th March: Year 4 at Science 

Museum 

Reception Places: 2019-2020 

If your child (or a friend’s child) is due to start Reception in Sep-

tember, it is important that the Newham application form is 

completed asap as the deadline is approaching. If you want a 

place at North Beckton it is ESSENTIAL that you name the school 

as your first choice on this form. If you have any questions 

about this, please speak to Mrs Girzade or Ms Begum in the 

school office. 

Lunchtime Monitors 

We have started our new activities at lunchtime with 

some new equipment and different games.  

Our monitors for this term are: 

Yasmin, Dziugas, Gabriel, Angel, Mahmoud, Hamza,  

Michael, Leila, Chantelle, Isabelle, Ashton, Maysa,  

Vyte, Kine 

Calling all year 3, 4, 5 and 6 children . . . 

Pace Martial Arts is now happening at 

North Beckton School  

The sessions are on Mondays from 4.45 - 

5.45pm in the school hall.   

For more information regarding the cost 

and to enrol, please call Mr Cameron on  

07904 234706  

Polite Request . . .  

Can I please ask that if you have an issue or concern 

with another child in your child’s year group or class, 

you discuss it with the teacher, a senior leader , Mrs 

Harris or Mr Younis.  

It is not appropriate and not  acceptable to approach 

the other child in the playground directly. 

Thank you. 


